
 

 
April 15, 2021 
 
 
Pricing and Production Advisory Committee 
Mr. Jim Byrne, Chair 
BY EMAIL 
 
 
 

Re: Exceptional Circumstances request respecting 
A-169 Mainstream Pricing decision of BCCMB 

 
 
Dear Jim, 
 
The Board, as required under its General Orders, has received the April 14, 2021 draft PPAC 
Minutes (and previously circulated documentation) & April 15, 2021 additional supplemental 
documentation of the PPAC prior to making its determination with respect to matters relating 
to pricing and production.  In this case the Board was asked to decide whether or not to find 
that exceptional circumstances exist sufficient to justify departing from the pricing formula for 
quota period A-169 (April 11 – June 5, 2021).   
 
The BCCMB met on April 15, 2021 to consider the input that was presented by both the grower 
and processor members of the PPAC.  The decision of the Board is that it was not presented 
with sufficient and substantive evidence to vary its decision with respect to period A-169 live 
price for mainstream chicken.   
 
A copy of the Board’s rationale in the form of a SAFETI document will be circulated at a later 
date.  The live price for A-169 as set by the Board on April 9, 2021 at $1.9500/kg live weight 
(Interim Order #160) remains in place.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
BRITISH COLUMBIA CHICKEN MARKETING BOARD 
 
 
 
MR. Harvey Sasaki 
Chair 


